Department of Energy
Washington, DC 20585

April 29, 1994

The Honorable John T. Conway
Chairman

Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board
625 Indiana Avenue, NW, Suite 700
Washington, DC 20004

Dear Mr. Chairman:

On November 4, 1993, the Department of Energy issued its Implementation Plan for
Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board Recommendation 93-3, which required the
Department to issue quarterly progress reports within 30 days of the end of every
calendar quarter. Enclosed is the first Quarterly Report which contains an update of all
activities occurring during the quarterly reporting period which ends on March 31, 1994.

Should you have any questions regarding Quarterly Report, please contact Mr. Tom
Evans, the Technical Personnel Program Coordinator, on (202) 586-3558.

Sincerely,

/ ZAICher L. Durham '

Assistant Secretary for
Human Resources and Administration
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